

September 2024

Screening &
Universal Team
Waldron Health Centre
SE14 6LD
Tel: 0203 049 3415
Email:
lg.shsscreening@nhs.net

Dear Parent/Carer,

## Re-school Entry Health and Wellbeing Questionnaire

As your child has now started primary school, his/ her health and wellbeing will be supported by the School Health Service in partnership with yourself and the school. In line with Government policy, we will be involving children and their families in deciding how we can best use our resources to keep them healthy.

This term we are asking all parents/carers of children in the reception class to complete a simple online questionnaire about their health, wellbeing, and lifestyle. The information we gather will help us identify how we can support your child with any issues which may be impacting on their health and well-being.

Our Specialist Community Public Health Nurses (School Nurses) will review the completed questionnaires and may contact you to talk about your responses in more detail and offer further support if needed.

The information we collect will also be used to tailor a bespoke public health plan for the school, so that group health education sessions can be delivered for pupils.

To complete a questionnaire about your child's health and wellbeing please access:



Health and Wellbeing Questionnaire (HWQ) Link / QR Code

Please click on this link to access the HQW

form: https://app.schoolscreener.com/Portal/#/Lewisham/pr/Lh2425HWQ

Once you have completed the questionnaire, you can view and download your responses and access helpful health messages and links to further information and





## **Lewisham and Greenwich**

guidance. The School Health Service ensures that personal data relating to your child is kept securely and confidentially and will not be shared without your permission.

Please get in touch with the Lewisham School Health Screening Team at Waldron Health Centre at 0203 049 3415 or <a href="mailto:lg.shsscreening@nhs.net">lg.shsscreening@nhs.net</a> if you require further assistance.

Yours Sincerely

Wilma Munzara

Community Matron & Head of School Health

Lewisham and Greenwich NHS Trust Services.

